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BANK HOLIDAY – School will be closed on Monday 6th May for a Bank Holiday. 

 

CHICKS! As part of Receptions’ learning on life cycles and where babies come from, they’ve had a visit 

from our chicks. The children enjoyed watching them hatch from their eggs in an incubator! 

 
 

OPEN THE BOOK: Thank you to ‘Open The Book’, who provided us with an assembly last week, with a 

sound morale message and ethos! 

 
 

ANTI-SOCIAL BEHAVIOUR: I have been made aware of a small group of older children riding a 

moped irresponsibly in the local area as our children are leaving school. Should they be seen again, please 

contact the police and return to school to let us know. Whilst it unlikely they are former pupils, should they 

be so we would like to remind them of our school values they previously adhered too. 

 

PTA CLOTHING COLLECTION: A reminder that the PTA Rags2Riches clothing collection takes 

place tomorrow morning. Please bring any unwanted clothing etc as detailed below: 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE: A weekly reminder that children should be in school, on time, every day. Our attendance 

is rising every day in testament to those who are through the gate by 8:50am each and every day. This 

ensures children achieve their best from our exciting and educational lessons, and won’t miss out on our 

‘undated events’. This term it’s a visit from Chloe’s Farm. Be in every day to ensure you don’t miss it! 

 
 

 
 

PRAISE: These children have been ‘achieving their best together!’ 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

PHSPORTS: Having enjoyed a 

successful Easter holiday club, in 

which we had upwards of 20 

children on some days, PHSports 

draw your attention to their May 

holiday club. As usual this will run at 

our school, featuring a variety of 

activities and events. 

Please note this will run from 

Tuesday to Friday, as Monday is a 

Bank Holiday. 

 

RELIGIONS AND CULTURES: 

More than 15% of our children speak 

a different language when at home, 

and many experience different 

cultures and religions to each other. 

Should you as a parent/carer wish to 

come in and speak about your 

religion, culture or background 

please speak to Mr Hornsby on the 

gate! 
 


